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 SUNDAY 27 October 2019   PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 
If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
1230 
1830 

All Age Morning Service - Smriti Prasadam-Halls 
God’s word is a light to live by (Psalm 119:97-105) 
Vineyard Lunch 
Evening Service - James Hallam 
Fruitfulness: Gentleness (1 Kings 14:1-18) 

 

 MONDAY 28  THURSDAY 31  

2000 
 
 

Prayer Space  
 

 1630 Light Party  

 TUESDAY 29  FRIDAY 01 November  

 0730 
     

Prayer Meeting  
 

 1530 
 

Prayer for the Nations 
 

 

 WEDNESDAY 30  SATURDAY 02  

 1130 
 
     

Morning Prayer - Sheena Marx     

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

For those with children aged 0-3 the Christ Church Room (next to the kitchen) will be 
open if you wish to use it 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 
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 GETTING INVOLVED 

 Please remember that clocks go back an hour early on Sunday morning! 

There will be a Traidcraft Stall after the Morning Service this Sunday 27 October, please place your orders for Christmas cards and Advent calendars. The 
stall will continue to operate until 22 December 

On Thursday 31 October from 1630 - 1830 HTR and Riverbank Trust will be hosting a Light Party - an alternative to halloween - for ages 2-11 
(unsupervised event) with the theme Who is your Hero? Dress up as your favourite superhero or princess. (No scary costumes please) Tickets are limited 
and can be booked here www.htrichmond.org.uk/lightparty If you can help to run the event sign up on the Welcome Desk or tell Liz in the church office 

This year we are again supporting the Operation Christmas Child, Shoebox Appeal. Please take a shoe box from under the Welcome Desk or bring in 
items to donate. Boxes must be completed by Sunday 3 November. See leaflets on the Welcome Desk or see the link for more information 
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/ Please note toothpaste and sweets are not allowed due to customs regulations 

The Emergency Night Shelter in Richmond Borough run by Glass Door will operate again this winter, from 4 November to 5 April 2020. To volunteer 
please contact: THURSDAYS at St John the Divine & SATURDAYS at St Matthias: richmondnightshelter@gmail.com; TUESDAYS at Vineyard Life 
Church: shelter@vineyardlifechurch.org.uk; ALL OTHER DAYS: pwhart1@aol.com see the Welcome Desk flyers and noticeboard for further details 

Riverbank Trust is recruiting a new Community Outreach Worker for 2 days a week, based in Ham working alongside St Richards. For more details and a 
job description, please contact michelle@riverbanktrust.org.The closing date is Friday 8 November, interviews commence week beginning 18 November  

Join us for Tearfund’s Big Quiz Night on Saturday 16 November at 1930, the biggest multi-venue nationwide quiz ever! Suggested donation of £10 
towards transforming the lives of people in poverty. Form a team of up to six people or link up with others on the night. Nibbles and soft drinks provided but 
bring your own wine and beer. Sign the list on the Welcome Desk to help our preparations 

We would like to share the wonderful news that Alwyn Webb will be starting a new job on the Holy Trinity Brompton Leadership team in November. Alwyn, 
Kate and the boys are very thankful for all the prayers and support they have received from HTR and beyond through this very difficult period in their lives.  

This month Richmond Street Pastors is one of three charities to benefit from Waitrose's Richmond branch Community Matters scheme. Please support 
them if you shop there 

Save the date! Our 150th Anniversary is on Thursday 18 June 2020. We will celebrate with a church day on Saturday 20 June 2020. More details to follow 

Holy Trinity Primary School is looking for a new governor. Passion for education is essential, previous experience of school governance is not. You will 
need knowledge and understanding of the curriculum, possibly be a former teacher and have some daytime availability. It does not need to be filled by a 
Christian. If you are interested, or know someone who might be, please speak to Dan Wells or Michele Marcus or email mmarcus@htprimary.com  

 Holy Trinity Church Centre, Sheen Park, Richmond, TW9 1UP  
020 8404 1112  |  www.htrichmond.org.uk  |  office@htrichmond.org.uk 

Registered Charity 1129640  
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